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November Project
Beth Jeffrey will be teaching a great bracelet pattern from 
Beki Haley called It’s a Wrap. It features a modified chenille 
stitch.

Supply List 

•	 Size 11° Japanese Seed Beads (A-Main Color and 
B-Accent Color) 

•	 Size 8° Japanese Seed Bead 
•	 3x4 mm Fringe Bead (Drop Bead)
•	 Clasp

Susan Byrd has agreed to send copies of  the patterns to 
people who aren’t able to attend the meeting as long as 
the patterns are available electronically. She will only send 
patterns for the past two meetings so if  you aren’t able to 
attend a meeting let her know immediately. Please email her 
privately at dolljeweler@verizon.net.

Next Meeting Date – November 4, 2017
10:30 a.m.

From the President’s Corner

It’s hard to believe that we are only two months from the 
end of  the year. It seems like yesterday, we were all beginning 
2017. That’s the problem with getting older – time goes 
faster.

We have a proposed slate of  officers for 2018.

•	 Gina Whitlock – President
•	 Jane Ellis – Vice President
•	 Ruth Ann Miller – Secretary/Treasurer
•	 Alicia McAllister – Advisor
•	 Susan Byrd – Advisor
•	 Michelle Owsley – Advisor

If  anyone wants to run from the floor, that’s fine. We would 
love to see new faces on the Board. We will vote at the 
November meeting. Looking forward to seeing everyone.

Gina Whitlock, President.
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Upcoming Events – 2017

Do you know of  any events to add to our calendar? We are looking for events to share with our members. Contact Ruth Ann 
Miller to update events.

Dallas Bead Society Other Beading Events

November 4 – DBS meeting
December 2 – DBS Member Christmas Party

Our Members are so Talented! What I Learned at Heart of Texas
We all know how talented our members are but did you know 
that we have members who are teaching at next year’s Bead 
and Button Show and at Beadfest Arlington?

Rolanda Peterson and Cheryl Focht are both teaching at Bead 
and Button next year. 

Rolanda is also teaching at Beadfest Arlington next year, 
which is being held at the Arlington Convention Center 
March 15-18, 2018. Look for more information November 1.

Do we have other members who are teaching at these events? 
If  so, please let us know!

I attended the Fall 2017 Heart of  Texas retreat in Round 
Rock this year. My specific objective was Laura McCabe’s 
scarab necklace. I whined, something I hate doing, but I 
learned something.

Laura’s thread of  choice is waxed Fireline. I told Laura that 
I hate it when I have to back out the thread when I make a 
mistake. The eye of  the needle catches the wax and I use my 
awl to try to get it out. 

Laura suggested using my thread burner. It works well!

Michele Owsley
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